
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comberton Primary School… 

a caring community where everyone can develop their confidence, capability and creativity 

 
 

Head Teacher: Mr P. Freear 

Chair of Governors: Mr S. Deakin 

 

Comberton Primary School 

Borrington Road 

Kidderminster 

Worcestershire 

DY10 3ED 

 

Tel: 01562 754704 

Fax: 01562 753907 

Email:office@comberton.worcs.sch.uk 

Website: www.combertonprimary.com 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are writing to inform you of the many concerns raised regarding parking 
outside the school.  
 
Whilst we appreciate that it can be very difficult to park in the roads surrounding 
the school, if all parents could park safely and courteously, when dropping-off or 
collecting children and avoid causing congestion, this would lower the risk to our 
children and families.  
 
You will have noticed that we have been supported by Wyre Forest District 
Council Civil Enforcement Officers who have been patrolling the area and 
issuing penalty notices to those cars parked illegally. We have asked them to 
continue with this and to complete regular visits to our area. 
 
To ensure we create a safe environment outside school, please follow this 
guidance:  
 

 When arriving by vehicle at school, please leave sufficient time to park safely 
and legally. 

 

 Do not park on the double yellow lines, school keep clear or zig zag 
markings. 

 

 Do not park on the corners of the side roads joining Borrington Road. 
 

 Do not park half on and half off the road (on the pavement). Parking on the 
pavement can obstruct and seriously inconvenience pedestrians, people in 
wheelchairs or with visual impairments and people with prams or pushchairs. 

 

 Do not park over dropped pavements at an entrance to a house or garage. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation and consideration for making the start and end 
of the school day safer for all our children. 
 
 
Comberton Primary School pupils, staff and governors. 


